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 Clinton, Wisconsin.....The Friends of Carver-Roehl Park are hosting their Annual Fall Festival 

on Sunday, October 2, from 11:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at Carver-Roehl County Park, 4907 South Carvers 

Rock Road, Clinton, WI.  The event is free and everyone is invited. 

 

 This family friendly event features horse-drawn carriage rides, music by “Twice the Charm”,  

a StoryWalk, petting zoo, guided nature hike, food, coloring table, chainsaw art demonstration, and 

raffle (prizes: kayak, Toro 60V string trimmer, $200 gift card for Country Pride Meats).    

 

 This festival is the Friends of Carver-Roehl Park’s only fund-raiser. The Friends Group 

would greatly appreciate your support by attending this fun family event.  Funds raised from this 

event will be used for continued improvements within the park. 

 

 Donations of non-perishable food items for the Clinton Food Pantry would be appreciated.    

 October is a beautiful time of the year in Wisconsin and the Fall Fest at Carver-Roehl Park 

is the perfect place for you and your family to enjoy Rock County’s hidden treasure.  See you on 

October 2nd! 
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